
 

 
 

7001 Lark Lane, Sanford, North Carolina 27332 
919-777-1777 

www.yourcomfortfirst.com 
 

 
 

September 2nd, 2021 
 
 

Dear Mr./Mrs., 
 
On May 26th, 2020, Comfort First Heating & Cooling, replaced your Mini Split at 42 Racquet Ct. Sanford 
NC 27332. By law, the work that we performed in your home requires a mechanical and electrical permit 
to be obtained with Harnett County. The permitting process requires that a mechanical and electrical 
safety inspection be performed and passed by an official inspector, to ensure code compliance. 
 
Comfort First has made attempts to reach out to the new homeowner to schedule the reinspection. All 
attempts were left unanswered.  
 
Please make contact with Comfort First within ten (10) days of receipt of this letter to coordinate 
scheduling your final inspection with the Harnett County. Any charges incurred due to failing to schedule 
the inspection, will be the responsibility of the homeowner. Or feel free to contact the Harnett County 
directly at 910-893-7525 to schedule your inspection. Your permit number is EMRES2005-0036. 

Please contact me directly if you have any questions.  
 
If within (10) days we have not heard from you we are required to notif of our inability to reach you to 
schedule the inspection. After this time, scheduling the inspection will become your responsibility. 
 
 
Thank you, 

Paige Mitchell 
Install Administrator 
Comfort First Heating and Cooling 
7001 Lark Lane 
Sanford, North Carolina  27332 
Office: 919-569-5161  
Email: installadmin@yourcomfortfirst.com  
Website: www.yourcomfortfirst.com 

 
 
 
 


